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Dear Parents and Students, 

 

To enhance twenty-first-century skills like critical thinking, creativity, problem-

solving, etc., The New Indian School Math Department proudly announces 

Math Olympiad Round 1, scheduled to take place from June 19th to June 21st. 

The event aims to ignite our students' passion for mathematics and will feature 

a challenging written test. All the students from grades 1 to 10 are expected to 

participate enthusiastically. Winners will advance to the Math Olympiad final 

round, which will be conducted in October 2024. 

Kindly Note 

• Participation is open to all students of grades 1 to 10 

• Competition will be held during school hours. 

• Duration 35 minutes 

• Selected students from each class will compete in the final round. 

 

With regards 

Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa 

Principal 


